
Hazel Class Safer 
Internet Week

To celebrate Safer Internet Week Hazel Class have been 
taking part in lots of different activities that follow the 

theme Free to be…

We started our week off by 
looking at our online 

identities and how we 
currently portray ourselves 
online and on social media. 
We did this by filling in an 

identify wheel! 

Our group reading text this 
week also focused on the 

aspect of cyber bullying and 
what to do if you or 

someone you know was 
being cyberbullied



We also took part in a 
survey to find out what 

we currently use the 
internet for, here are 

our results…

Youtube Videos Games Talking to Friends

90% (27 chn) 83% (25chn) 70% (21 chn)

Finally, one of the last 
activities we did was to 

write an email of advice to 
another child on what 

information is appropriate 
to share online. We did 

this using an app on 
PurpleMash. This included 

not revealing personal 
data, like phone number 

and school.


